SECAC Meeting, May 28, 2013 DRAFT

The following people attended the May 28, 2013, SECAC meeting. They are:

Joan Rothbeg, PGCPS Director of Special Education
Mary Bell (PGCPS)
Carol Reed (PGCPS)
Andrew Zuckerman, PGCPS Area Superintendent
Peggy Higgins, PGCPS Board of Education
Liz Burley

Cynthia Cook-Jones
Lauren Haertel

Elvira Brundage

John Brundage

Pamela Talley

Olga Pabon

Jeanette Copeland

Dr. Joseph Cooper
Kearn Cooper

William Kelly

Cecelia Jones-Bowlding
Amani Kharma

Meg Dillman

Lilian Bond

Sarah Wayland

Dawn Pelletier

Nancy Eaton

Bernice Witkowski
Adelaide Blake

Sandra Powell

Peggy Higgins

Michele Forney
Carolyn Menne

Galen Menne

Susan Bailey

Virginia Machado

Gary Machado

Karl Bailey

Rachel Bailey



Karen Swezy
Tatia Smith
Jermaine McFadden
Elinor Handrick
Raymond Tiernam
Valerie Coachman
Toni A. Kelly

Tim B. Kelly
Joshua Kelly
Dominique Kelly
Adebisi Babayemi
Maher Kharman
Lilyan Williams

The ceremony began with introductions from Sarah Wayland and remarks about the special education
advisory committee and its purpose. Sarah Wayland and Lilian Bond read nominations and presented
awards and certificates to the 2013 Extraordinary Service Award recipients and honorable mentions. A

special award was presented to Mary Bell for her extraordinary service in special education and support
of SECAC.

A dinner was served to all in attendance.



